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Phoenix Env. Labs will be closed on Thursday, 11/23; Friday, 11/24; and Saturday, 
11/25 in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday. 
  
Please note the following when planning your sampling and/or pickup requests: 

 SPC Samples will not be accepted after Monday, 11/20.  
 Fecal and Total Coliform samples will not be accepted after Tuesday, 

11/21. 
 Coliform by MF will not be accepted after Friday, 11/17. 
 Enterococci will not be accepted after Tuesday, 11/21. 
 BODs will not be set on Saturday 11/18, or Thursday 11/23 -Saturday 

11/25.   
 Note: We advise against sampling/submitting Formaldehyde or SOCs 

during the week of 11/20 due to the holding times.   
 Aquatic Toxicity will not be accepted the week of 11/20. 

Due to the heavy traffic expected on Wednesday 11/22, our out of state pickups 
will be limited to morning pickups only. We are aiming to have our couriers back 
to the lab by 2:00 PM.    
  
Please contact your Phoenix Client Services Representative or call 860-645-1102 if 
you have any questions.   

 
Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving! 
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